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Committee News 
Fundraising has begun 

Your organizing committee of students and parent volunteers has 
been busy planning this year’s graduation dinner and safe grad event.  
We typically meet on the first Monday of every month. 

We are expecting a total of 198 graduates this academic year.  To 
keep ticket prices low and cover all the venue costs, food, decorations, 
and entertainment, we need to raise +$30,000.  Your support is 
needed! 

In addition to promoting participation in various in-school and 
community fundraising events, we are looking for sponsors.  We hope 
you will join with others in the local business community in helping us 
by making a financial contribution.  Grant Park Grad offers 
sponsorships at various levels. Qualifying contributions will receive a 
tax credit. For more information contact: 
GPSafeGradCommittee@gmail.com or Grant Park High School at 
(204) 452-3112. 

Save the Dates 

● June 23, 2025 (Dinner and Safe Grad) 
Victoria Inn and Convention Centre 
1808 Wellington Avenue 

 
● June 26, 2025 (Convocation; details from School) 

 

 Events 
Don’t miss out 

Sipology Tea sale (Orders due 
by Dec 13, see below)  

Bake sale (Dec 17) 

50/50 (Jan, details to follow) 

Spaghetti Dinner (Feb 12) 

Boston Booster (March) 

Mandatory Parent info night 
(March)  

Wine Raffle (April) 

 

 
Sarah & Olivia (Co-chairs, Students) 
Janelle Wood (Chair, Parents)  
Jenn Cuddy (GP School Liaison) 
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Keeping in Touch 
Social Media 

For the latest updates and other activities 
of the Grad Committee, including dates of 
meetings and fundraising events, make 
sure you follow us on social media or at 
https://shorturl.at/yrjHY on Grant Park’s 
website. 

 

@gpgrad_2025 

 

If you want to reach out to us directly, you 
can email us at 
GPSafeGradCommittee@gmail.com 

  

 

Enjoy Tea?  Scan the QR code above  or go to: 
Grant Park Safe Grad – Sipology Fundraisers to 
order your favourite by 13 December and support 

the Grads! 

Did you know? 

Everyone must have a government-issued 
photo ID at all times during safe grad 
events, including parent volunteers and 
guests.  You can apply for a Manitoba 
Identification card from Manitoba Public 
Insurance. It takes time, so don’t delay.  If 
you are under 18 parents need to co-sign 
your application.  Click here for more 
information.  

 

Do you bake? 

Our bake sale is December 17th at 
the school.  Sign up for baking 
donations here 

  

 

If you wish to receive a tax receipt for your donation over $10, please 
make cheques payable to Children’s Heritage Education Endowment 
Fund.  Write “Safe Grad 2025” in the memo line.  Drop off to Ms. 
Boone in the Grant Park School Office.  

For Online donation, click here; choose Grant-Park General Fund 
and use the Notes section to indicate Safe Grad 2025. 
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